January 10, 2000

Federal Communciations Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
Laboratory Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia MD 21046

Re: EA96458
FCC ID: HZB-S58-04
Confidentiality letter

Dear Sir or Madam:

On January 10, 2000 at 14:00:59 EST we uploaded a document under exhibit type Cover Letter,
description: letter of confidentiality. This letter was revised to remove the request to hold internal
photos as confidential. The revised letter of confidentiality was uploaded as exhibit type Cover
Letter, description: second letter of confidentiality. Unfortunately this second letter was brought
to our attention after we had uploaded the internal photos as confidential. Please consider those

A

photographs as no longer needing confidentiality.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter please contact me at 650/463-2961 or

csherbou@itsgs.com.

Sincerely,
Courtney Sherbourne
Lead Technical Writer

Intertek Testing Services NA Inc.
1365 Adams Ct.Menlo Park CA 94025

Telephone 650-463-2900

Fax 650-463-2910

Home Page www.etlsemko.com



